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    Napan Elementary School

225 South Napan Road

Napan, NB E1N 4W2

Telephone:  506 778-6080

Principal:  Mrs. Barbara Hondas

Dear parents

The 2019 Ray Thibodeau Ski Loppet will take place at the Miramichi Cross Country Ski Club on Sunday February 3rd beginning at 11 AM.  The cost to participate is $15 per participant however for students that would like to go and take part in the loppet, $10 is being subsidized. This means that any ASD-N students that go would only have to pay $5.
Each student that signs up can choose between     2.5 KM, 5 KM,       8 KM, 14 KM or 28 KM to ski that day.  Each student that participates will also receive a medal and a free lunch. The first 50 students to sign-up will also receive a free toque. 
If a student wants to go but needs equipment the club can provide gear for about 20 kids. 
If Interested, Please fill in and Return before Friday, January 25th.

Name ___________________________________

Distance_________________________________

Needs Equipment________________
